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A R M I T A G E  S H A N K S

wastes and traps
healthcare

Chromium plated wastes and traps for
washbasins and sinks.

• For washbasins and sinks

• Strainer wastes

• Multi-purpose outlets

Illustrated
S8320AA 11/4in waste
with loose lift out grid
and 12cm stand tube
overflow
S8715AA 11/4in bead
chain waste and plug
with 80mm unslotted
tail, screw stay
S8720AA 11/4in strainer
waste with 80mm
unslotted tail

Finish
Chromium plated only

Options
S8726AA 11/2in strainer
waste with 80mm
unslotted tail
S8725AA 11/2in strainer
waste with 80mm
slotted tail

Special notes
All outlets screwed 
BSP male

• Wastes

• Chromium plated

Illustrated
S892067 11/4in plastics
resealing bottle trap
with removable sump, 
75mm seal, multi-
purpose outlet
S897567 11/4in plastics
extension to wall and
wall flange, straight
multi-purpose outlet
S897767 11/2in plastics
extension to wall and
wall flange, straight
multi-purpose outlet
S892567 11/2in plastics
resealing bottle trap
with removable sump,

75mm seal, multi-
purpose outlet
S897667 as S897567
but with bent multi-
purpose outlet
S897867 as above but
with bent multi-purpose
outlet

• Traps

• Multi-purpose outlets
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For latest prices and delivery to your door visit MyTub Ltd 0845 303 8383 www.mytub.co.uk




